
DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY OF LUMPKIN COUNTY, GEORGIA 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Design Build Request for Proposals # 2019-2 for the StruXure Facility project 

The Development Authority of Lumpkin County, Georgia (“DALC”) has determined that it 
would not be advantageous to DALC to accept any proposals in response to the above-mentioned 
Request for Proposals and therefore said Request for Proposals is hereby canceled, effective July 
26, 2019. 


